
  

 

 

  

 

 

Happy Holidays, love from the Boards of WFWP Oceania 
Anne Bellavance 

December 17, 2019 
 

Seasons  Greetings 

 

 
   

 

  

 

 

 

Wishing all our WFWP Members, friends and families a 

 



 

joyful holiday season; filled with love, grace & blessings. 
 

On behalf of all the Boards of WFWP Oceania, 

 

May you always find hope and love in your life,  

and laughter in your heart.    

 
with love, Anne Bellavance 

(President WFWP Australia; IVP for Oceania) 

  
 

 

 

Father Moon always urged us to live without casting any shadow, which he 

called a “life set at high noon.” If every one of us lives like a brightly shining 

lamp, no shadows will be cast. No places of darkness will be created. If we 

only receive things, they become our debts. Please repay your debts by living 

a life of true love, of living for others, spreading light throughout the world and 

wiping away the tears of those less fortunate. 

Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon 

(co-founder, WFWP International) 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

PARTNER  WITH  US 

 

 

WFWP is an International NGO in General Consultative Status with the 

Economic & Social Council of the UN 

 

Oceania Region: Australia, New Zealand, Solomon Islands, Vanuatu, Fiji, Samoa, PNG  

  

 

   


